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Dear

McLeod Occupational Health Services is committed to protecting the confidentiality of the information we
maintain. Regrettably, we recently addressed an email incident that may have involved some of that information.
This letter explains the incident, measures we have taken, and some steps you can take in response.

We recently completed our investigation involving the unauthorized access to an employee’s email account. Upon
learning of the access, we immediately secured the account, and worked with an outside security firm to determine
how the incident occurred and what information in the accounts may have been accessible to the unauthorized
person. We reviewed the account, and on December 8, 2020, we determined that some of your information was
contatned in the email account and may have included your name, driver’s license number and Social Security
number.

We have no evidence that any of the information contained in the account was actually viewed by the unauthorized
person, or that it has been misused. However, in an abundance of caution, we are offering a complimentary one-
year membership of Experian’s® IdentityWorks Credit 3B. This product helps detect possible misuse of your
personal information and provides identity protection services focused on identification and resolution of identity
theft. IdentityWorks Credit 3B is completely free to you. Enrolling in this program will not hurt your credit score.
For more information on identity theft prevention and IdentityWorks Credit 3B, including instructions on
how to activate the complimentary one-year membership, as well as information on additional steps you can
take, please see the information provided in the pages that follow this letter.

We deeply regret any concern or inconvenience caused by this incident. To prevent a similar event from occurring
in the future, we have implemented several new security measures, including updating our internal settings to
require all devices to utilize multi-factor authentication. Additionally, we will continue to provide ongoing
education to all employees regarding email security best practices.

If you have any questions about this incident, please call (888) 545-5826 Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Eastern Time, for more information. If you have questions about the offer of credit monitoring, please contact
Experian’s customer care line at (877) 288-8057 or review the following pages of this letter.

Sincerely,

Shari Donley
Privacy Officer














